
 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  - Shareholders of Hoang Anh Gia Lai Agricultural Joint Stock   

Company 

-  Esteemed Banks, organizations and individuals interested in Hoang 

Anh Gia Lai Agricultural Joint Stock Company 

 

First of all, Hoang Anh Gia Lai Agricultural Joint Stock Company ("HAGL 

AGRICO", "the Company") would like to extend respectful greetings and thanks to 

the shareholders, banks, organizations and individuals ("Investors") who trusted us 

to invest and collaborate with us over the past time. 

 

On July 20, 2015 the shares of HAGL Agrico started to be officially traded on Ho 

Chi Minh City Stock Exchange, with HNG as stock code. 

 

For professional and prompt communication, HAGL Agrico set up the Investor 

Relation Committee for receipt and provision of information to the esteemed 

investors. 

 

In case you may want to provide us with any information, please contact us by 

email or in writing at the address below: 

 

HAGL Agrico Investor Relation Committee 

Address : 15 Truong Chinh Street, Phu dong Ward, Pleiku City, Gia Lai Province. 

Email: hoanganhagrico@hagl.com.vn 

Telephone : (+84) 59 2222 282 

Contact Person: Ms. Nguyen Thien Tuong 
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       Independence -   Happiness 
 

 Gia lai, 11 July 2015 
 
 

On the behalf of the Company 

General  Director 

(signed & sealed) 

 

 

Nguyen Xuan Thang 
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